
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR November 10, 2019 
 
Activities this week: 

After Worship:   Women’s Ministries Meeting 
  Program and Activity Committee Meeting 
  Stone House Day Committee 
Monday:  Veterans’ Day 
Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
  11:00 am Balance Class   
Wednesday: 12:00 Social Solos 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Remember tomorrow is Veterans Day.  Take the time to thank a veteran for their service. 
 
Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes are available and are due back today.  See Kelly Maggiore.  
The Annual Congregational Meeting is scheduled for November 17 after worship.  Please plan to attend. 
Pecans are in. If you pre-ordered pecans they must be picked up by 12/8. If they aren't they will go back for re-sale. If you didn't 

pre-ordered pecans a few extras were ordered. Don't delay as they will go fast. See Sandy Emrich for sales. 
 
Sojourner Truth & Company thanks all those who stayed around and watched our performance of, "Ain't I A Woman?".  We do hope 

that you not only enjoyed it, but learned a little bit about the history of this woman who lived right here in our area! 
Looking ahead:  Women’s Ministries is planning a potluck supper on November 24.  The topic of discussion will be part of an ongoing 

discussion about caregiving and Alzheimers.  More info as we get closer.  See Deb Zuill. 
 
Decorating for Christmas.  We will be decorating the Sanctuary and Church for the season on the Friday after Thanksgiving, 

November 29.  Plan to be here at 9 am.  All are welcome to help out.  
  
Cookie Walk is December 8.  Sign up to bake cookies.  See Sandy Emrich. 
 
Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido. Contact Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33  

congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their 
members.  Today we pray for St. Remy Reformed Church in Kingston, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  November’s mission is Giving Tree which helps the community raise funds, winter clothing and providing 
local families with holiday dinners. 

 
Poinsettia order forms are in today’s bulletin.  Please note the return date. 
 
Rev Bill will be on vacation from November 25 to December 1.  If you need anything contact Doug Constant. 
Rev. Charles Stickley will be preaching December 1, the first Sunday in Advent. 
 


